

CHARLES D. BAKER Governor KARYN E. POLITO Lieutenant Governor

The Commonwealth of Massachusetts

Executive Office of Health and Human Services
Department of Public Health - Bureau of Environmental Health
Food Protection Program
305 South Street, Jamaica Plain, MA 02130

Phone: 617-983-6712 Fax: 617-524-8062

MARYLOU SUDDERS Secretary MONICA BHAREL, MD, MPH Commissioner

July 7, 2017

Dear Mr. Podgorski,

This letter responds to your inquiry dated March 25, 2017 regarding state laws, codes, or regulations requiring customers or patrons of food establishments to wear shoes or other footwear.

There are no state regulations requiring shoes or other footwear to be worn by customers or patrons in food establishments in Massachusetts. It is possible; however, that individual cities or towns may have adopted their own ordinances, bylaws, or local regulations which require the wearing of shoes. It is also possible that an establishment may adopt a store policy calling for their patrons to wear shoes.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at either 617-983-6712 or Sophia.bowden@state.ma.us.

Sincerely,

Sophia Bowden, Administrative Assistant MDPH/BEH Food Protection Program